
        
March 31, 2009   

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

   
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350   

Re: Case No. 08-E-1309 

 

Rochester Gas & Electric Corporation s   
Net Metering Compliance Tariff Filing                                                             

 

Dear Secretary Brilling:   

Rochester Gas & Electric Corporation ("RG&E" or the "Company") hereby submits 
for filing the following enclosed tariff leaves after discussions with staff in further 
compliance with Ordering Paragraph 1 of the New York Public Service Commission s (the 
"Commission") Order Modifying and Authorizing Net Metering Tariffs, Case No. 08-E-
1309, issued and effective February 13, 2009 (the Order ) and Appendix 7-H (electronic 
tariff filing system) to the Commission's Codes, Rules and Regulations (16 NYCRR 
Appendix 7-H).       

PSC No. 19  Electricity, Schedule for Electric Service

  

Leaf No. 160.39.2, Revision 2 
Leaf No. 160.39.4, Revision 2  

Effective:  April 1, 2009  

Description of Tariff Revisions  

Credit Methodologies    

The Company is revising its tariffs to reflect the dollar method for crediting demand-
billed customers.  The dollar method requires the Company to convert kilowatt-hours to a 
dollar value using the applicable tariff per kilowatt-hour rate and applying the credit to the 
current utility bill.  If the dollar value of the kilowatt-hours exceeds the current utility bill, 
any remaining dollars are converted back to kilowatt-hours and carried forward to the next 
billing period.   

Newspaper Publication  

In accordance with Ordering Paragraph 3, the requirement of § 66(12)(b) of the 
Public Service Law regarding newspaper publication is waived.   
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Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
February 20, 2009 
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Company Contacts   

Please direct any questions pertaining to this filing to Tamara Prodrick at (585) 771-
4204 or to Carl King at (607) 347-2959.         

Very truly yours,           

Mark O. Marini        
Manager, Regulatory & tariffs  

Enclosures 
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